
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 279 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 
Sealed bids will be received by Osseo Area Schools – ISD #279 for the 2023 Pavement Rehabilitation 
Project until 2:00 p.m. local time, on Tuesday, March 14, 2023 at which time they will be publicly opened 
and read aloud.  Bidders are invited to attend.  Bids received after this time will be returned unopened.  
 
Bids will be received for a single prime Contract. All bids shall be on a lump sum basis without alterations, 
additions, or erasures on the form provided in the project manual.   
 
Envelopes containing bids must be sealed, marked “Osseo Area Schools, 2023 Pavement Rehabilitation” 
with the name and address of the bidder, the name of the Project, and the date and hour of the opening.  
Bids shall be delivered to:  
    Dale Carlstrom 
    Director of Facilities 
    Osseo Area Schools – ISD #279 
    11200 93rd Avenue North 
    Maple Grove, MN 55369 
 
The Owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive any irregularities in the bids. 
 
The Issuing Office for the Bidding Documents is: Larson Engineering, Inc., 3524 Labore Road, White Bear 
Lake, MN 55110, (651) 481-9120, contact: Eric Meyer. 
 
Copies of the Bidding Documents are on file and available for inspection at the Issuing Office, and the 
Builders Exchanges of Minnesota. 
 
Electronic copies of the bidding documents can be obtained from Larson Engineering at no cost. Printed 
copies of the Bidding Documents may be obtained at the Issuing Office upon payment of $100.00 for each 
set.  The deposit will be refunded if all documents are returned in good condition within ten days of the 
bid opening date. A Bidder receiving a Contract award may retain the documents and have the deposit 
refunded. Partial sets of Bidding Documents will not be available from the Issuing Office. Neither Owner 
nor Engineer will be responsible for full or partial sets of Bidding Documents, including Addenda if any, 
obtained from sources other than the Issuing Office. 
 
Each bidder shall include the bid security with the Bid Form as described in the Instructions to Bidders. 
 
A pre-bid conference will be held at the Education Service Center, 11200 93rd Ave. North, Maple Grove, 
MN at 2:00 p.m. local time on Thursday, March 2, 2023. Attendance at the pre-bid conference is highly 
encouraged but not mandatory. 
 

This public notice is also published on the District website.  

https://www.district279.org/info-center/procurement-and-contracts 
 
Advertisement published February 23 and March 2, 2023. 
 

https://www.district279.org/info-center/procurement-and-contracts

